
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 7/16/2015 12:49:26 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: State Employee bonus

Title: Ms
First Name: Karen
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Meyers
Suffix: 
Street Address: 3212 Carson drive
Street Address 2: 
City: Columbia
State: SC
Zip: 29204
Phone: 

Email: Karenlmeyers@hotmail.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Hi,
I just found out from the school district where I work that school/ state employees were excluded 
from the $800 state employee bonus. 
Why? 
We are struggling, underpaid state employees, also!
Please explain. Thanks,
Karen Meyers


